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Members of the Turkey-Quitaque ISD Board of Trustees met for a Regular Meeting on Monday, December 12, 2022 at 7:00 P.M.  Members present were Chris Tucker, Shad Schlueter, Kirk Saul, JC Pigg, and Fidel Valdes.  Others present were Superintendent Jackie Jenkins, Principal Brandon Smith, and Donna Pigg.  Jodi Cruse and Neal Edwards were absent.

Motion was made by JC Pigg and seconded by Fidel Valdes to approve the items on the Consent Agenda, which included the minutes of the November 14, 2022 Regular Meeting, Monthly Financial Reports (Balance – November 11, 2022 - $3,082,626.57) and payment of bills.  The motion passed unanimously.

New Business:

Mrs. Jenkins updated the Board: on the progress on the recent bus lease, the expected delivery of the new bus, keyless entry installation, and Ken King’s Advisory Committee. No action was taken.

The Board discussed the TEA Proposed School Safety Standards and safety needs for Valley School. No action was taken. 

Mrs. Jenkins also gave updates on the ESC16 Safety Audit, the TEA Intruder Audit, the progress of the Guardian Plan, and the 2023-24 current enrollment projections.

No action was taken to adopt the 2023-24 Valley School Calendar.

Fidel Valdes made the motion to adjourn.  JC Pigg seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.
